16th February, 1955.

Dear Qscar,

All right, go shead, I agree with all your suggestions
axcept the last. I do not think the sdjective "petty" is deroga-
tory when applied to the Petty Officers of the Hoyal Navy. I
suggest Hﬁlﬁqtﬂ #the Officers carrying out the testa", for it 1=
relevant that such teats are carried out under instruction by
delegated authority, and are not acta of sedentific induction,
such as tests of significence are intended to fmollitate.

Sincerely yours,

Enc,



